
This interactive program of workshops, small group discussions,
and 1-on-1 conversations are designed to help discern a path
forward with hybrid worship. This is a great investment of your
time and an opportunity to work through, in small groups and
with our facilitators, any ideas, projects, or concerns you have
adapting and implementing this new worship style. Our goal is
to provide congregations, clergy members, and lay leaders the
support needed to make hybrid worship a welcomed reality.

All three facilitators have decades of experience in the technical arts, worship and other
ministries, and virtual/hybrid program development, training, and implementation. Link to

video bio: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9Zbi5kjOcCo

Contact Rev. Tara Spuhler McCabe: tspuhlermccabe@thepresbytery.org for
any questions. There is $75 dollar registration fee that is refundable upon
completion of the workshops and 1-on-1 sessions. This opportunity is made
available through the Church Development Committee/Commission of NCP.
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